
 

 

Greetings Basketball fans,  

I would like to thank you for your continued support of our program. 

As fall sports finish, we would like to congratulate those fall athletes for completing the season regardless of 

the outcome. Finishing the season strong with a positive attitude is a life lesson that we try instill in each of 

our athletes.  

This year’s varsity basketball program may be the smallest varsity basketball team we have had in our short 

history, but our athletes will make up for their lack of size with their hard work ethic and speed.  

Leading our charge to the playoffs will be second team all-conference player and leading scorer from last year, 

senior Damon Heard; defensive player of the year and second leading scorer Trellis Quinn; returning starter 

DeShawn Johns and senior foreign exchange student Geoffrey Ermonsele. With a host of strong willed junior 

varsity players from last year’s team, the Miners will provide plenty of excitement this year. 

                

Respectfully, 

Coach Teran    

   JRTeran@interact.ccsd.net 


